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Corrections to Appendix T (Maps), Volume Two: 
 
 
Map Name and Page Original (erroneous) Map Designation Corrected Map Designation 
   
United States 
Northeastern Seaboard 
(pg T-2) 

Otis Air National Guard Base, MA was 
incorrectly listed as a closure (red circle). 

Otis Air National Guard Base, MA is 
now correctly listed as a realignment 
(blue diamond). 

   
United States 
Southeastern Seaboard 
(pg T-3) 

The locations of Fort Buchanan, Puerto Rico 
and the Ramey USARC, Puerto Rico, were 
incorrectly transposed.  

Fort Buchanan, Puerto Rico and the 
Ramey USARC are now correctly 
located.  

   
United States Great 
Lakes Region (pg T-4) 

Whitehall Memorial USARC, OH (closure) 
was incorrectly listed twice, while DFAS 
Columbus, OH (gaining) was not listed at all. 

DFAS Columbus, OH is now correctly 
listed as a gaining installation (green 
triangle). 

   
South Central United 
States (pg T-5) 

NAS Corpus Christi, TX was incorrectly listed 
as a closure (red circle).  

NAS Corpus Christi, TX is now correctly 
listed as a realignment (blue diamond). 
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